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Kirsty Mackenzie

From: Sheiling

Sent: 19 February 2018 22:53

To: Planning

Subject: Braemar consultation

Dear Sir, First of all, thank you for the consultation afternoon in Braemar regarding the Local Development
plan 2020. It was a most interesting discussion about the future for Braemar.
I manage the Braemar Guide Shelling on behalf of Girlguiding Kincardine & Deeside, and we are planning
a major rebuild to bring the facility up to modern standards and to be an excellent community resource of a
small hall, as well as providing group accommodation for youth/uniformed and other organisations. We
hope to apply for planning permission in the next few months, and our proposed plan fits with many of your
“main issues”.
I wanted to email you to confirm information I gave you during the afternoon. On your Alternative Site
Options map of Braemar, area AB006 includes the curling pond and just north of that a small triangular
area. Please be advised that this triangular area is the site of our Shelling - it is privately owned land, owned
by Girlguiding Kincardine & Deeside, and therefore is not available as part of AB006.
I look forward to progressing our exciting project. We have and are doing quite a lot of consultation about
the project, and I attach an invitation to any of your organisation who would like to attend our Open
Weekend where we will continue to engage the local community, who seem enthusiastic to see this
prefabricated building improved.
I am away from tomorrow until 15th March, but we have other members of our team monitoring this email,
if you want to contact us.
Best regards
Sue Burgess
Joint Manager
Braemar Guide Shelling
Girlguiding Kincardine & Deeside
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